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Treasure’s Report  

Monthly Revenue: $00.00 

June Expenses: $275 (annual Insurance payment) 

Current Balance:  $4456.91 

Remember to place your Amazon orders through https://smile.amazon.com  Select Portneuf Valley 
Woodturners Association Inc. as your charity.  We received our 2nd quarter check for $29.70. 

 

2021 Membership Dues 

If you have not paid 2021 Membership Dues please to so at the July meeting.  Dues are $30/year. 

Club Challenge 

The challenge for the July meeting is any 

turning you have completed this summer. 

Bring your challenge pieces for an entry in the 

monthly and yearly drawings.  

Meeting Info 

Our next meeting is on July 14th. 

Dennis Duehren will demonstrate how to 

make a bowl from a flat board. 

 See you there! 

 

https://smile.amazon.com/


President’s Message 
 

June marked 3 years since the official formation of the Portnuef Valley Woodturning Association.  We 
celebrated this occasion with members BBQ and a roundtable discussion about all things woodturning.  The 
event was well attended, by members and family, with discussions ranging from favorite YouTube turners to 
glue and Bob Smith gave a through explanation of his “wet” wood drying kiln. 

 

Outreach:  On June 2nd Bob Smith and Kelly Jensen spearheaded the installation of the PVWA woodturning 
display into the Marshall Public Library.  This is the 3rd year the library has hosted our works and each year 
they help us make the display better.  In addition to an informative display board, the library issued a news 
release which was picked up by the Idaho State Journal.  You can read the article at the following link: 
https://www.idahostatejournal.com/community/works-by-portneuf-valley-woodturners-association-on-
display-at-marshall-public-library/article_91ae6d69-edf9-5cfc-bdb0-860f1406f091.html 

 Our display is available for viewing through July.  Be sure to bring your friends by to see the range of talent we 
have in the PVWA.  Thanks to Bob, Kelly and to all of you who donated items for the display. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Challenge/Gallery Drawing:  Congratulations to Morgan Haroldsen who was the winner of our mid-
year President’s Challenge drawing.  Morgan, who is one of our newest members, won an annual membership 
to the American Association of Woodturners (AAW), just in time for the Annual Symposium, which will be held 
virtually July 17 & 18.   When you participated in the President’s Challenge or bring items for display, your 
name is entered for the drawing.  Our next drawing will be at the December meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Club Lathe – Our Jet 1221 VS lathe is now portable, thanks to the handiwork of Bob Smith.  Never one to sit 
idle or let a challenge pass him by, Bob took on the task of making a stand for the lathe that is not only mobile, 
but also folds down for easy storage. THANKS Bob!!!!!  The lathe is now available for use.  Should you wish to 
borrow it, just ask. 

 

 

                                                                                                       


